
 

 

Between the first and second games on Monday, April 24, we will dedicate the 2017               
SWSL season to the memory of Suzie Bemis. We are privileged to call her a friend, a                 
co-worker, a team member and a special person the world do not forget. 

 

 



 

Suzie was a dedicated member of the Silver Gloves, serving as co-executive officer. 
She was #37 with the High Desert Diamonds, a strong, competitive team from 
Albuquerque and known elsewhere in the country after many wins against other senior 
women’s teams. Suzie was enthusiastic about starting the SWSL and served as a 
reference person as the league developed. 

Suzie was a natural athlete, excelling in many sports including pickle-ball, surfing, bike 
racing to name a few. 

We lost Suzie last October after her rigorous battle with ovarian cancer. Suzie had a 
sweet soul, she was one-of-a-kind and touched us in many ways. Her saying stays with 
us, “Never Give Up”. 

 

For more information contact: 505-298-7903 ★ patalonis@aol.com 


